ISO/IEC JTCL/SC17/WG8 N 1152

von: "WG8 Secretariat" <office@wg8.de>
Gesendet:  Donnerstag, 4. August 2005 12:01
Betreff: [ISO/IEC_JTC1/SC17/WG8] Message #285: Calling Notice for the next WG8 meeting and

the inaugural meeting of the WG8/TF4

Dear members of WG8 and WGS8 Task Forces,

as planned at the last WG8 meeting in Madrid and as noted in SD3 "Next Meetings" on the
WG8 website (http://wg8.de/sd3.html) | confirm that both the meetings of WG8/TF4 and
WG8 will be held as follows:

- 26th September 2005: Inaugural meeting of WG8/TF4
- 27th to 30th September 2005: Meeting of WG8

Organisational details of the arrangements in Sun City can be derived from WG8 N 1120
and WG8 message #284. One more message regarding the internet facilities in the offered
hotels will kindly be provided by the host very soon.

The Task Force 4 (TF4) of WG8 will be established according to the WG8 Resolution
34.17:

WGS8 agrees to begin this work at the meeting in South Africa.

An inaugural meeting of the countries wishing to participate in the work item will be held on
the 26th September. At that meeting it is planned to formulate the proposed organisation of
a new task force (TF4). The structure of the group will be produced and an initial work-plan
formulated to be approved by WG8 later that week.

Chris Stanford and Francis Christian agreed to produce a draft agenda for the first meeting
which will be circulated to all members of WG8 shortly, together with a call for contributions.

The agendas of both TF4 and WG8 meetings will be go out in the next two weeks.
Best regards,

Béla Gipp
Secretary ISO/IEC JTC1/SC17/WG8

office@wqg8.de
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